05.03, 2024 KV- 42 “L{J':v{/qgéug

January 24, 2024

Major General Veiko-Vello Palm
Deputy Commander

Estonian Defense Forces
Juhkentali 58

15007 TALLINN

ESTONIA

Dear General Palm:

On behalf of the United States Army Europe and Africa, I would like to
extend my warmest regards to you and your soldiers on the occasion of
Estonia’s Independence Day on February 24.

As Estonia continuously demonstrates its unwavering commitment to
freedom and independence, I would like to express my enthusiasm for the
cooperation between our Armies and recognize the success and
professionalism of your Armed Forces. The United States Army Europe and
Africa sincerely appreciates the contributions of your soldiers and your
continued commitment to NATO security.

On this important day, we salute you and your exceptional soldiers!

Sincerely,

b

1 States Army
Europe and Africa



